
From: Ariarna Hakaraia <Ariarna.Hakaraia@fma.govt.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, 21 August 2024 10:10 am 
To:  
Cc: Andrew Park <Andrew.Park@fma.govt.nz>; Matthew Chatterton 
<Matthew.Chatterton@fma.govt.nz> 
Subject: Fw: OIA request - all outstanding penalties owed to the FMA 
  
Hi  
We have treated your email as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982. 
We can confirm ONL is the only outstanding penalty due to the FMA. 
Please note you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available 
at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
Ngā mihi 
Ariarna 
  
 




